
 

West Central Neighborhood Association Minutes 
Monday May 17, 2004 Jeff Hoeppner presiding 

Treasurer’s Report:                                    Membership:  +4          Attendance:  60+ 
 
Checking (Tower):  1,478.25                       Individual:                    Start Time: 7:01 
Money Market (Tower ):  2,231.93              Family:                         End Time: 8:07 
Edward Jones:  22,272.92                           Business: 
Escrow: 10,000.00 
Total:  35.983.10 
 
Items Discussion Follow-up Needed 

Old Business  
 

 

Neighborhood Tour Norma Hoeppner Reported that the next meeting 
Of the committee will be Wednesday May 26 at 
7:00 pm at her house.  Houses and help are 
needed. 

 Call Norma at 426-5690 if you can 
help 

Parks Committee There is a work date scheduled for Saturday May, 
22 from 8:30-12:00 for planting.  Meet at the pool 
house at Swinney. 

All are welcome 

Brick Street Workshop Jill reported on a successful workshop in spite of 
the rain.  Attendees from all over the state had a 
great time and learned a lot. 

Kudos to Jill 

Announcements   
Parade Kevin Knuth reported on change in parade route 

for TRF.  Petitions will be circulated and media 
contacted.  Change is very negative for West 
Central.  Contact TRF committee members if you 
are concerned about the change.  We are a TRF 
focus site with tours of our neighborhood.  The 
proposed new route cuts West Central out of the 
Festival for no good cause. 

Lend a hand, lend a voice. 

Speed sign  help Judy Cole reported that we have the speed sign 
back next week.  Help is needed to monitor the 
readings. 

Call Judy to help 

Habitat for Humanity Cindy Husar is collecting aluminum cans for Habitat 
for Humanity. Cans can be dropped off at 1023 W. 
Jefferson. 

 

Welcome Bloomingdale Neighborhood is attending our 
meeting to help them prepare for the 
Neighborhood Plan process. 

Welcome Neighbors 

Tom Hayhurst Here as an observer/participant.  Councilman 
Hayhurst commended the committee and 
neighborhood for a job well done and for our 
caring and concern as we tackle the tough issues 
of planning for our neighborhood. 

 

New Business Russ Garriot introduced the planning team from his 
department and West Central.  All present were 
invited to view the plan and write comments.  
Changes and final plan will be voted on by 
Executive Committee on June 21. 

 

Adjournment 8:07  
 

 


